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Chris O'Connor is taking a well earned holiday overseas for a few weeks so I am sending the 
weekly winter bulletin on his behalf. Please find below information about the Yarra Bend 
Cross Country Relays, the Sandown Road Race and Presentation Night. 
 
YARRA BEND CROSS COUNTRY RELAY RESULTS 
Box Hill teams had a good start to the cross country season on Saturday with both the men's 
and women's teams finishing fourth, wins by the men's Division 5 and 7 teams, and second 
places by the men's Division 3, Under 20 men's team and the Under 20 women's team. To read 
a full report on the race along with photos and full Box Hill results, please click on the 
following link: 
http://www.boxhillathleticclub.org/Results/Winter06/YarraBendCCRelay.htm 
 
SANDOWN 10KM ROAD RACE 
The next event after the cross country relays will be the Sandown road race on Saturday, May 
13. This will be a 10km event for Open, under 20 and under 18 men and open women and a 
5km event for other age groups. Remember if you have not put in a season's entry you must 
enter by Monday 8th May. Entry forms can be downloaded from the Athletics Victoria web 
site at http://www.athsvic.org.au. Entry forms must be returned to the AV office by next 
Monday. 
 
PRESENTATION NIGHT 
 
You are reminded that the annual Presentation Night for the Box Hill Athletic Club will be 
held on Sunday 7th May 2006 at the Box Hill RSL, 26-28 Nelson Road, Box Hill,  
commencing at 7:00 pm. If you have not already booked and wish to attend, please: Leana 
Tilley 0402 264 503 or email at mailto:leana@bambooblinds.com.au or Julie Milner 
mailto:jmilner@tpg.com.au 
 
Please join us in celebrating the successes of the past year. 
 
SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING - TUESDAY 16 MAY 2006 
As noted in the last newsletter, a Special General Meeting is being held on Tuesday 16th May 
2006 at the club rooms, commencing at 7:30 pm. The main purpose  of the meeting is to 
explain the role of the committee to Club members and to identify people that could possibly 
take on some of these roles to spread the load and ensure that the Club can take advantage of 
its wonderful history and great facilities and be  successful into the future. 
 
This meeting is most critical for the future success of the Club, so if you have  any interest at 
all in the future success of the Club then you must attend this  meeting to assist in putting in 
place a committee structure to develop a new long term plan and take the Club to the next level 
of success. 
 
WINTER COMPETITION COMMITTEE 
Contact a member of the club winter competition committee if you have any enquiries. 
 
Graeme Olden 
ph. 9885 0890  email: mailto:golden@sprint.net.au 
 
Ian and Megan Sloane 
ph. 9459 4486  email: mailto:iansloane@optusnet.com.au 
 
Chris O'Connor 
ph: 9882 6108  email: mailto:coconnor@swin.edu.au 


